Kathleen Connole

As a lifelong resident of the Ozarks who now lives within the Buffalo National River watershed, I
would like to say that I do not believe that allowing a large animal confinement operation to
continue so near to one of our greatest natural treasures is in the best interest of the state of
Arkansas and its citizens.



